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Is LA in the Race to the Top: 
Can our Schools Qualify in 
the $4.35 Billion 
Competition? 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 
6:30 pm 
Thursday 
January 14, 2010 
 

 

 

 
 
Los Angeles Education Partnership invites you to an evening  
of conversation with a knowledgeable panel of persons (soon 
to be revealed!) on the topic of transforming education in Los 
Angeles.   
 
The discussion is one in a series that celebrates L.A. 
Education Partnership's 25th year of calling the public's 
attention to its schools.  
 
The goal of this series is to ensure that our educators, 
community, schools and parents are aware and understand 
how to assure Los Angeles is in the competition for its fair 
share of federal dollars for the benefit of our kids. 

  

More information on this compelling conversation is 
headed your way.   
 

Mark your calendar! 
Thursday 

January 14, 2010 
6:30 pm 
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